
The  Pittsburgh  Parks
Conservancy is accepting bids
for the Mellon Park Entrance
and  Signage  Improvement
Project.  Electronic bids must
be received by August 1,2024
at 2PM EST. For the complete
Invitation  to  Bid  visit
https://pittsburghparks.o
rg/about/consulting-
opportunities/.  Bid
submissions must be made
in  accordance  with  the
instructions,  terms,  and
conditions described in the
complete  Invitation  to  Bid
and  Bid  Package.  The  Bid
Package  (Project  Manual
and  Drawings)  will  be
available  on  July  9,  2024
from  Accu-Copy
Reprographics  at
https://planroom.accu-
copy.com/public.php  and
by  appointment  at  the
Pittsburgh  Parks
Conservancy  office.  A
Pre-Bid Conference will be
held at the project site on
July 16, 2024 at 2PM.


